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Hr. Brian Baxter,

Chief Administrative Officer,
The Town of Cobourg,

55 King Street West,

Cobourg, Ontarieo. K9A 2M2.

Dear My, Baxter i

This is a very late letter in reply te yours of August 17, 1990,
and the Factory Creek Abatement.0f floods.

You kindly enclosed a copy of Mr. Rumball'’ report.

fir. Rumball is a keen observer and his report is of a high
oxder.

The Town authorities are now well informed of the dangers af
a severe flood and the remedies that can bhe taken to abate
fadod conditions on that ecreek.

¥ st il

Percy L. Clime.



